



A Monthly Report on the Activities of the Dallas Radio Control Club AMA Charter # 609

MAY 2015

(OUR 58TH YEAR)

Next Meeting: Tuesday May 5, 7:30pm

Kleberg/Riley Recreation Center

1515 Edd Road (Off Hwy 175)

Mapsco Grid 69 A-M

Officers

President

Jimmy Davidson 972-285-5183 jimmydtef1@sbcglobal.net

Vice President

Larry Hyde 972-644-5896 Imhyde1@att.net

Treasurer

Gary Troxell 469-601-1787 troxell47@hotmail.com

Secretary/News Editor

Wes Moore 972-215-8110 weston.moore@tx.rr.com

Webmaster

Terence Slemmons service@slemmons.com

Site Address dallasrcclub.org

Safety Officer Jerry Clark 972-822-1171

April 2015 Meeting Minutes

President Jimmy Davidson called the April meeting to order at 7:30pm.

Treasurer Gary Troxell presented his report which included a list of 12 members who had paid 2015 dues.

Old Business NONE

New Business

V.P. Larry Hyde proposed that the club build two additional model-assembly tables.

Jimmy and Larry agreed to gather materials and that a Saturday work session at the field would be held to build the tables.

A work-session notice was sent to our members and the tables have been built.

DUES ARE DUE

Club dues are due effective January 1, 2015

Several members have already come forward and paid the \$45.00 by cash or check.

If you have moved, changed phone numbers or email addresses, please print yourself a copy of the short form that is part of the email to which this newsletter is attached.

Gary advised me that some of the members did not have his address and did not know where to mail dues payments.

I added Gary's mailing address to the short form. Just print off a couple of copies and keep one for yourself after mailing your payment and a copy of the form to Gary.

Thanks for helping us keep our membership records as current as possible.

Don't forget to use a day pass form and collect the \$5.00 fee when you bring an AMA Licensed guest to fly at the field.